
I am contacting you in response to proposed SB978 and asking that you vote No on this bill. In this great 
Nation we have a Constitution for the people. our rights including our 2nd Amendment right was written 
for the people. Our Constitution was not written to provide rights to our Government with rights, it was 
written to outline the rights of all Americans. We have elected you as our Representatives to the process 
of this Great Nation. We are now counting on you to do your sworn duty and defend the Constitution 
and the Rights of the American People. Our Republic was formed and our Constitution written to protect 
the Rights of the few from the wishes of the many. I ask you again to uphold your oath and vote NO on 
this infringement of our rights. These laws would only make law abiding citizens criminals. Criminals are 
already breaking laws they wont care if you write more. 
 
 
 
Thank You for your consideration 
 
Rob Melquist 
503-753-0400 cell 
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Thank you. 
 


